
Attachment A 

 

City of Bellevue 
Parks & Community  

Services Department 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

  

 

Date: 

 

 

March 18, 2021 

To: 

 

Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

From: 

 

Michelle Kline, Chair, Human Services Commission 

Subject: 

 

2021 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG-CV3) Funding 

Recommendations 

 

The Human Services Commission has completed its work reviewing and recommending grant 

awards for applications that were submitted for 2021 Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG-CV3) funds to prevent, prepare for or respond to the coronavirus. Funding 

recommendations are based on the City’s CDBG-CV3 allocation of $897,287. The detailed 

recommendations are in Attachment B. 

 

The City received fifteen applications to address rental assistance, food assistance, and 

behavioral health needs. The Commission reviewed the applications on February 17 and held a 

public hearing on the preliminary funding recommendations on March 2. I look forward to 

presenting our final recommendations to you on March 22, 2021. 

 

cc: Human Services Commission 

Michael Shiosaki, Director, Parks & Community Services 

Toni Esparza, Assistant Director, Parks & Community Services 

Alex O’Reilly, Manager, Human Services Division 


